
DECLARATION 

We, Pacific Cycle, Inc. declare 

Our company’s project  

KT1550I, KT1548I, KT1549I 

are identical in electrical parts 

Except 

model name and enclosure shape and color. 

The above-mentioned statements of our company are totally true. If 
false, we will bear corresponding liability. 

Date: Mar.24th, 2020 

----------------------------------------- 
Ryan Shiroma / Sr. Quality Manager 

Pacific Cycle, Inc. 
Tel: 608.268.8313 
E-maili: RShiroma@Pacific-Cycle.com


